

July 20, 2015

Fire Chief Michael Stein 809 Main Street Madisonville, La 70447

Dear Chief Stein,

I want to thank you for participating in Mrs. Butler's "Community Helpers" Storytime at the Madisonville Branch Library and also for sending a firetruck to the Touch a Truck program. Our theme for Summer Reading Program was "Every Hero Has a Story." We are so lucky to have your support in the community. Firefighters are real HEROES! I am including a CD of a few photographs that we took. The quality of the photos is not great; our staff photographer was not available this summer. But you can see what a SUPER time the kids are having! Thank you for contributing to the success of our program. If there is anything I can assist you with, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Tanya DiMaggio

100

Children Services Coordinator 985-893-6280 Ext. 5, office

985-629-1931, cell

tanya@stpl.us

CC: Lillie Butler, Children's Librarian, Madisonville Branch Donald Westmoreland, Director



ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 310 WEST 21ST AVENUE COVINGTON, LA 70433 Ph: (985) 871-1219 Fax: (985) 871-1224